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David Woosley

From: info@completingfamilies.com

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2005 10:33 PM
To: traffic@ci.lawrence.ks.us

Subject: No Parking On Either Side of Street

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to propose a NO-PARKING sign be placed for both sides of the street on
Silicon Ave. The main issue of parked cars blocking thru traffic is on the side of the
Hertz building.

It has been an on-going issue with parked cars on Silicon Ave. It is a narrow street made
for two-way traffic. There is a long line of parked cars daily along the side of the road
by Hertz. This makes it very difficult for two cars to fit through. It also makes it a
hazard when traffic is turning from 23rd St. onto Silicon Ave while traffic on Silicon Ave
is heading toward 23rd St.

There is ample parking in the back of Hertz building where they have some of their cars
parked that do not fit on the street. The remaining cars on Silicon Ave. need to be moved
onto their premise.

1 spoke with David Woosley who directed me to write this letter so the issue could be
discussed at the next traffic meeting. |If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me.

Krystal Hanna
(913)302-2724





